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Fall In Shop Programs

At the Open Door Project, we also offer several in shop programs to help students learn about self-
worth and confidence, build socio-emotional skills, practice creativity, and connect with their peers. Our
Fall Programs start the week of October 13" and end the week of December 15". You can learn more
about each program and sign up by scanning the code or heading to our website:
https://opendoorprojectpg.org/news/fall-registration-is-now-open

Elementary Strength:

This program was created for young boys to emphasizes teamwork and
collaboration, help them understand and manage their feelings, and support the
discovery of their individual strengths and interests through means of group
discussion, journaling, games, and hand on crafts. This program is open to boy in
grades K - 4. This Fall, Elementary Strength will take place on Mondays from
3:45 pm to 5:45 pm at the Open Door Project. We are so grateful for Pine Grove
Area Elementary School for providing transportation to this program if needed.

Elementary Shine:

In Elementary Shine, young girls begin the process of learning about their
intrinsic self-worth and the worth of other girls in a safe and welcoming
environment through use of journaling questions, guided group discussions, and
creative projects that encourage unique personality, interests, and talents to
shine, while also learning how to encourage and support other girls to shine
bright too. This program is open to girls in grades K -4. This Fall, Elementary
Shine will take place on Tuesdays from 3:45 pm to 5:45 pm. We are so grateful
for Pine Grove Area Elementary School for providing transportation to this
program if needed.

Community Connected

This program’s goal is to create community and connection among the children
of our community through reading and discussion circles, crafts, games, and
community service efforts. Students build resilience and connections with peers
of different ages, while also learning the value of taking care of themselves, each
other, their community, and the Earth! This program is offered to students in
grades K- 6. This Fall, Community Connected will take place on Wednesdays
from 5:00 - 7:00 pm.

opendoorprojectpg@gmail.com @ opendoorprojectpg.org



